
SOCIAL COMMITTE MEETING – MARCH 9TH, 2013 

 

Joan  Fulchino brought the meeting to order at 9:30am 

The following issues were discussed: 

The Social Committee will pay for some good serving pieces.  Joan will take inventory and the things will 

be purchased at Fox Resturant Supply House. 

The farewell dinner will be held on April 23rd. 

The Social Committee will donate $500.00 for the new refrigerator.   

Please do not leave left over food in the refrigerator after a party.   

It was decided to donate $50.00 to Gulf Shores for the beer wagon on St. Patrick’s Day for the Parade. 

There will be a coffee on November 16th and Christmas will be discussed at that time. 

Vicky will host Thanksgiving 

Steve Koerner will look into purchasing small tables for the Club House 

The Social Committee will need a new secretary next year.  Sue is retiring after 2 years. 

 

 


